Chuck Wooten

From: Kelly Fuqua

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 8:31 AM
To: '‘Chuck Wooten'

Subject: RE: ROK Contract

Chuck,

We agreed to pay ROK 225,000.00 for development. I'll email the contract, including email correspondence concerning
the contract following this email. Ongoing, we pay ROK a hosting fee of $1,000.00 monthly for the Permitting software,
which houses our data off-site in two locations for fail-safe. We also pay ROK — a yearly maintenance fee of $31.000.00
for the Permitting software.

Total yearly fees - $43,000.00
Let me know if you need additional info.

Thanks,
Kelly

From: Chuck Wooten [mailto:chuckwooten@jacksonnc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 7:52 AM

To: Kelly Fuqua <kellyfugua@jacksonnc.org>

Subject: ROK Contract

Kelly,

Do you have the ROK contract for renewal? Also, do you know the amount we agreed to pay for the software program
development for Permitting and Code Enforcement?

Thanks
Chuck

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.



